EMAIL TO CONFERENCE PRESENTERS LIST:

Dear Conference participants,

Thank you for agreeing to present at the Winnipeg General Strike Centenary Conference: Building a Better World.  Please excuse our long delay in getting back to you, but plans for the conference are going well and registration and other information will soon be available on our website 1919-2019.com.  

I am contacting you to let you know that we do have limited funds available to offset the costs associated with travel for those delivering talks who are graduate students, postdoctoral candidates, or precariously employed.  If this is you, please let us know if by February 15, 2019 by contacting us at 1919strikeconference@BrandonU.ca if you will require such support.  We ask that you first attempt to secure travel funding from organizations to which you are attached, assuming such monies are available.

And, please let us know if you have any other questions about the conference.

Thanks,

Jim Naylor
Chair
Winnipeg General Strike Conference Committee





EMAIL TO ROUNDTABLE PARTICIPANTS LIST:

Dear Roundtable Participants,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for agreeing to participate in a roundtable at the Winnipeg General Strike Centenary Conference: Building a Better World.  As an invited participant, we are willing to pay your travel costs to Winnipeg, accommodation for the duration of the conference (we do hope that you are planning to participate in the entire event, from May 8-11, 2019), and your Conference registration fees.  We do ask, though, that if you have other travel funds available to you from your organization or employer, that you attempt to access them; this will enable us to direct funds to other attendees who require financial support.

Please go ahead and book your own travel to Winnipeg; we will reimburse you to a maximum of $xxx.xx with the presentation appropriate receipts.

We have booked a room for you at the Alt, the unionized hotel the Conference is using.  Please supply us with your name as it appears on your identification, the number of people in the room, and which nights you are staying. (You are welcome to stay in Winnipeg longer, but you will be responsible for accommodation beyond the Conference dates).

Finally, the Conference registration page will be posted shortly at 1919-2019.com.  We ask that you do register for the Conference so that we can keep track of attendance for Conference purposes, but please wait until we contact you with information of how to register online without paying the Conference fees.

Please contact us by February 15, 2019 at 1919strikeconference@BrandonU.ca with your information for the hotel as well as any other questions you might have.

Thanks,


Jim Naylor
Chair
Winnipeg General Strike Conference Committee



